
Thank you to: LLUHEC Residents

Dear LLUHEC Residents and Fellows, Seeing you all step up this past year during 
the Pandemic reminded me how fortunate I am to get to work with Residents 
every day! You ARE ALL an inspiration and without your hard work, dedication, and 
grit, Loma Linda University Health would not be the same. From the bottom of my 
heart, I thank each and every one of you for what you do, day in and day out. 
Happy Thank a Resident Day

From:  Justin Kerstetter, Graduate Medical Education Office



Thank you to:  Laura Goodman, PEDIATRIC SURGERY 

Dr. Goodman thank you for all you do for us. Looking forward to having you as a. 
partner soon

From:  Faraz And Andrei, Pediatric Surgery



Thank you to:  Laura Goodman, PEDIATRIC SURGERY 

Thank you for leading your team with excellence and compassion, for providing 
quality care to all the kiddos and for being willing to mentor and include medical 
students. It has been a pleasure working under and learning from you. Excited for 
your next chapter!

From:  Joyce McRae, MS4



Thank you to: Kelly Lara (MIS/Bariatric Advanced GI Surgery 
Fellow), Wanda Lam (Global Surgery Fellow), Audrey Choi (CGSO 
Fellow), Bill Morano (CGSO Fellow), Laura Goodman (Pediatric 
Surgery Fellow), Sandeep Jhajj (Vascular Surgery Fellow), Rahul 
Kar (Vascular Surgery Fellow) 

Thank you for all that you have done this past year. The past 12 months have been difficult and 
a huge roller-coaster in our lives. However, your unwaivering dedication to patient care, 
passion for self-improvement, and willingness to teach those around you have been a balm to 
my soul.  Thank you for all that you do. You make my day, each and every one of them. May 
you continue to be a blessing to those around you, as you have been mine, in the years to 
come. 

From:  Esther Yung, Surgery


